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Comments: To all this May concern,

I, although, not a resident of the area anymore have found a special place within the rivers of the PNW,
specifically the salmon. | urge you to reconsider your actions about allowing the mine proposal to go through. So
many of our water ways have been polluted and changed forever do to our careless actions.

In order to protect our water ways, the animals within them, and the people that use and access the river | ask
that you do not continue with the proposal and reconsider. This river is such a special place for man just human
kind. Mining activities make waters to warm for fish to survive so although they plan to restore the fish it will
ultimate have no effect since they won't be able to survive in the river temperatures.

Other risks that are concerning include increased risk for hazardous materials to pollute the river, elevated levels
of arsenic and matter pollution in the air, and many other factors that would harm humans and wildlife within the
area.

Unless not clearly stated | am against the proposed project. Please do your part in order to help better are
beautiful and sacred places.

Sincerely,
Jack Mac Donnell



